
Corbridge Church of England First School 
St Helen’s Lane, Corbridge, Northumberland NE45 5JQ 

Telephone: 01434 632534    Fax: 01434 634568     

Email: admin@corbridgefirst.northumberland.sch.uk  

Head Teacher: Miss Jennifer Ainsley             Chair of Governors: Mr David Watson 

 

Dear Parents and Carers          June 2017 
 

Provision for Nursery School Milk  
 

In nursery, milk is provided free of charge for children. 
 
Please complete and return the form below to let us know if you 
wish your child to receive milk.  Milk will only be ordered for those 
who request it.  
 
Miss J Ainsley 
Head Teacher  
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
NURSERY – MILK ORDER – Academic Year 2017-18 
 
Child’s Name (please print):            

 

 
 

              I wish my child to receive free milk  
 
 
              I do not wish my child to receive free milk  
 
 
 
 

Parent/Carer’s Name (please print): 
 

 

Signature:  
 

Date: 
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